
CITY COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS  
July 22nd, 2025 
 

As per the notice posted, the Mayor and the City Council met for an emergency meeting 
on Tuesday July 22nd, 2025, at 2pm in the meeting room of the Community Center. Members 
present: Mayor Horne, Councilman Hobbs, Daehling, Councilwoman Elliott, Superintendent 
Long and Clerk Schmitz. Councilman Goebel was absent.  
 The council was present for an update on the employee Trevor Campbell who was in an 
accident over the last weekend. Superintendent Long gave an update on the status of his 
condition; the family started a GoFundMe for him. Councilwoman Elliott made the motion to 
donate to the GoFundMe, seconded by Daehling. Motion carried. The GoFundMe is posted on 
the city’s Facebook. https://gofund.me/25160998gaen 
 Clerk Schmitz informed the council that Crowl Tree Service will be trimming trees out of 
power lines and Loyal Lawn Care will be helping with mowing to keep on top of things during 
street car days weekend. 
 As there was no further business to be had and done by the Mayor and City Council, 
Councilman Daehling made the motion and was seconded by Hobbs to adjourn said meeting at 
2:59 p.m. Motion carried. 
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